

Beech Class Newsletter



Friday 6th June 2025





Highlights of the Week:







We have started our new topic focus, From Head to Toe! This week we have been thinking about our bodies, singing songs and using themed dice to learn about body parts! Then we have had lots of fun making salt dough and using our hands or tools to make it into body sculptures.

This week we have been thinking about -

- Shapes and spaces.
- Building words with our Speed Sounds.
- Routines and predictions.
- Re-telling traditional tales in our own way.































Bella for fantastic Sounds work with an adult building words! **Penelope** for great traveling to exchange symbols! **Helpful Award:**

Head Teacher Awards

Rosie S for helping get everyone's coats ready at playtimes.

Messages:

- New IEPs and copies of your child's previous IEP should have been sent home, please let us know if you haven't received these. All the children continue to make great progress and are doing amazing in class.
- We are introducing new visuals in class with a focus on what a kind touch is and what's appropriate with our friends, if you would like a copy of these sent home please let us know.
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Wishing you all a great weekend!